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Research Analysis 

 

SB 751 repeals the State Governmental Technology Applications Review Board. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 751 in its current form repeals and eliminates the State Governmental Technology 

Applications Review Board (SGTARB).  Officials for the Office of Management and Enterprise 

Services (OMES) anticipate no negative fiscal impact as a result of the provisions of SB 751.  

Under existing statutory language members of SGTARB receive reimbursement for travel 

expenses from each member’s respective agency or appointing authority.  The elimination of 

SGTARB should result in travel reimbursement savings for such agencies and appointing 

authorities, though such savings are expected to be minimal. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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